
From: Kaprelian-Becker, Melissa 

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 20:14 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Subject: Communications 

A communication from Alderman Kaprelian-Becker relating to a new ordinance and an 
increased forfeiture associated with the illegal dumping of waste tires. 

 

(I believe Sarrazin would like to be part of this change of ordinance as well.)  

 

Thank you 

 

Melissa Kaprelian-Becker 
5th District Alderman 
 
City of Racine 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
Phone: (262)939-8679 
Melissa.Kaprelian-Becker@cityofracine.org  
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